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Subject:   
The Fire Department is requesting the approval of the Finance Committee and Common Council for an 
agreement with Aurora Health Care that will allow the Department’s paramedics to participate in clinical training at 
the Aurora Medical Center location in Summit/Oconomowoc.   
 
Details:  
The Department is fortunate to have training agreements with several area health care providers.  The 
Department is again requesting that we approve an agreement with Aurora Health Care to allow our paramedics 
to practice intubation and other airway management skills at the Aurora Health Care facility in Summit.  This 
training provides paramedics with the opportunity to work with anesthesiologists and nurses to refine and 
maintain airway management skills.  These training opportunities are being provided to the Department at no cost 
and greatly enhance the skills of our personnel.  The agreement has been reviewed by the City Attorney. 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
If this agreement is not approved, the Department will lose valuable no cost training opportunities. 

 
Financial Remarks: 
N/A 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
   The City Administrator supports the approval of this agreement. 
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